
Do you have a… 

Smartphone,  

Tablet/iPad, 

Laptop or Computer? 
Did you know that you can use these devices to access the following services 

at your GP practice? 

Booking appointments 

Ordering Prescriptions 

Contacting the practice via secure message 

Viewing your record and more... 

To learn how to use your device to access all these services, visit one of our 

drop-in sessions! There is no need to book. 

 

For more information speak to a member of our admin team, visit our social 

media pages or call our practice. 

Drop-in sessions are on the following dates: 

 Drop-in 

Sessions! 

Thursday 11th July 

10am-12pm 

Wednesday 14th August 

2pm-4pm 

Thursday 12th  Sept 

10am-12pm  

Drop-in sessions are a collaborative initiative between the practice and PPG. 


